
                          

 

 
 

05 September 2016 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been advised by the INVAC factory that they will no longer be able to produce DIL type bridge 
rectifiers.  The reason for this is to due to increased production costs and declining sales, which has made this 
product type not commercially viable. 
 

List of part numbers affected by this EOL notice 

EOL 
Part 

Number 
Description 

EOL 
Part 

Number 
Description 

DI100 1A 50V DIL BRIDGE (GP) DI150 1.5A 50V DIL BRIDGE (GP) 

DI101 1A 100V DIL BRIDGE (GP) DI151 1.5A 100V DIL BRIDGE (GP) 

DI102 1A 200V DIL BRIDGE (GP) DI152 1.5A 200V DIL BRIDGE (GP) 

DI104 1A 400V DIL BRIDGE (GP) DI154 1.5A 400V DIL BRIDGE (GP) 

DI106 1A 600V DIL BRIDGE (GP) DI156 1.5A 600V DIL BRIDGE (GP) 

DI108 1A 800V DIL BRIDGE (GP) DI158 1.5A 800V DIL BRIDGE (GP) 

DI1010 1A 1000V DIL BRIDGE (GP) DI1510 1.5A 1000V DIL BRIDGE (GP) 
 
There is no direct alternative available for this package type from INVAC but we are able to recommend the 
DFxxM series from Diode Zetex as a suitable alternative, please contact our sales desk if you require samples 
or data of the recommended alternative. 
 
There is a last time buy opportunity for the INVAC part up until the 21st of October 2016. Please contact our 
sales desk with your requirement ASAP and make the relevant person(s) in your purchasing and engineering 
departments aware of this change to prevent disruption to your production schedule. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 


